
 

Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Office of the Borough Clerk 
  

 
MEMORANDUM 

 
 

TO: Charlie Pierce, Borough Mayor 

 Max Best, Planning Director 

 Bruce Wall, Planner 
 

FROM: Johni Blankenship, MMC, Borough Clerk  
 

DATE: March 29, 2019 
 

RE: K-Beach Advisory Planning Commission (APC) Petition of Interest 

 

 
Robin Davis filed a completed “Petition of Interest” form with the Borough Clerk’s 

Office on March 28, 2019.  

 

Signatures of 27 residents were reviewed and are qualified per KPB 21.02.030 (F) 

(inserted below for your ready reference); therefore, the petition is deemed to 

be valid.   

 

KPB 21.02.030 (F) A petition must be signed by at least twenty (20) qualified 

voters who are residents within the proposed boundary. The petition shall be 

filed with the borough clerk. The clerk shall proceed to make a determination as 

to the validity of the signatures on the petition and whether the petition contains 

the required number of signatures. The borough clerk shall then deliver the 

petition to the mayor, along with a written copy of the results of the validity of 

the signatures. 

 






















